400 North Fourth Street Bismarck, ND 58501 (701) 222-7900

June 10, 2016

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen
Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
State Capitol Building
500 East Capitol Avenue
Pierre, South Dakota, 57501

RE:

**Tariff Revision** 

Docket No. EL15-024

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co., a Division of MDU Resources Group Inc., submits Section 3, Sheet No. 3 to correct a typographical error in the Basic Service Charge amount. The attached should replace the tariff sheet submitted on May 20, 2016 as part of the Settlement Stipulation in the above referenced docket.

Please contact me at 701-222-7856 or <a href="mailto:tamie.aberle@mdu.com">tamie.aberle@mdu.com</a> if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tamie Aberle

Director of Regulatory Affairs